
 

Saint Anthony 

Catholic Church 
 PARISH OFFICE HOURS 

 

Monday through Thursday -  
    9 a.m. to 4 p.m. (Closed 12 p.m. - 1 p.m.)
Friday - Closed 
Or call to make an appointment 
  

Phone        [408] 997-4800 
 

Fax       [408] 997-4801 
 

Email           churchstanthony@aol.com  
Website           www.churchstanthony.com 
 

Mailing Address                
20101 McKean Road, San Jose, CA 95120 

 

CATECHETICAL MINISTRY  
Phone           [408] 997-4808   

 

“Where the Spirit of the Lord is, 
there is freedom” 

 

STAFF 
Pastor                   Rev. Lawrence M Hendel 
   (408) 997-4814 
Pastoral Associate for 
     Catechetical Ministry         Joann Maier  
Office Manager                   Tracey Nicol 
Parish Bookkeeper    Susan Dunn 
Youth Ministry Coordinator    Ana Fuentes 

 

PASTORAL COUNCIL 
 

Ramiro Bejinez, Holly Case, Michelle Contini, 
Cely-An Escay,  Jim Georgiou,  

Barbara Hawthorne, Katrina Healy, 
George Houston, Joann Maier, Son Nguyen,  

Patti Rottjakob, & Barbara Wadors  
 

FINANCE COMMITTEE 
 

  Kevin Healy, Ron LaValley, Maria McMurray,    
Jim Parks and Matt Tanzi      

 

Protection of Children and Vulnerable Adults 
Anthony Gonzales, Director, Office for the                
Protection of Children and Vulnerable Adults 
Diocese of San Jose, 1150 North First Street,             
Suite 100, San Jose, CA   95112                                         
Ph:  (408) 983-0113,  Fax: (408) 983-0147 
e-mail:  agonzales@dsj.org  or  www.dsj.org 

SACRAMENT CELEBRATIONS 

MASS SCHEDULE 
Weekend Celebrations: 

Saturday - 4:00 PM             Little Church 

Sunday -   8:30 AM, 10:30 AM &                         

    5:30 PM             Big Church 

Tues. - Friday,  Mass - 8:15 AM  Big Church 
 

RECONCILIATION  
Anytime by Appointment 

Communal Celebrations during Advent & Lent 
 

CHRISTIAN INITIATION OF ADULTS  

Annually at the Easter Vigil. 

Adults or children aged seven or older   

interested in discerning the Catholic faith or 

completing the Sacraments of Initiation, please 

call the Catechetical Ministry Office or 

e-mail:  createdre@aol.com 
 

BAPTISM OF INFANTS 
Ordinarily Baptism is celebrated on the           

Third Sunday of the month at Mass.  New or 

expectant parents should contact the parish  

office to schedule an appointment with the            

pastor.  Infant Baptism is celebrated  

following a Baptism preparation session. 
 

CONFIRMATION FOR TEENS 
Celebrated  every other  year in the Easter Season. 

Candidates for this Sacrament should call the  

Catechetical Office at 997-4808 
 

ANOINTING & CARE OF THE SICK 
If you or someone you know is preparing for 

surgery, received a recent serious medical            

diagnosis, or is experiencing the burden of 

years, please call the parish office for Anointing 

of the Sick.  Communion can be brought to  

anyone who is ill or homebound through our        

Pastoral Care Ministers.  A communal anointing 

occurs at Mass annually on/or near the            

Feast  of Our Lady of Lourdes, Feb. 11. 
 

MARRIAGE 

Couples should contact the parish upon their  

Engagement and usually 6 months prior to the  

desired date of the Wedding Ceremony. 

as part of the 

Universal Church  

encourages all 

people to live the 

Gospel Message, 

creating a  

loving parish       

environment that 

promotes  

spiritual growth, 

renewing and 

strengthening our 

commitment of 

faith and  

extending our 

hearts and hands 

to reach out to 

those in spiritual 

or temporal need. 

BIG CHURCH 
 

20101 McKean Rd.  

San Jose, CA 95120 

LITTLE CHURCH 
 

21800 Bertram Rd.  

New Almaden,    

CA  95042 

A Community  

of  

Christ  Our 

Lord and Brother  



NEXT SUNDAY’S READINGS 
 

First Reading:  Isaiah 49:14-15 
 

Second Reading:  1 Corinthians 4:1-5 
 

Gospel:  Matthew 6:24-34 

 

 
 

                                                                                                                                  

FEBRUARY 18th & 19th, 2017 
 

Saturday   4:00 PM Parishioners 

Sunday   8:30 AM John Lee &  

       Monica Oh (RIP) 

Sunday 10:30 AM Bruce Skillings (RIP) 

Sunday   5:30 PM John DeGennaro (RIP) 
 

WEEK OF FEBRUARY 20th  - 24th, 2017 
 

NO MORNING MASS 
 

FEBRUARY 25th & 26th, 2017 
 

Saturday   4:00 PM Parishioners 

Sunday   8:30 AM Renee Stokes (RIP) 

Sunday 10:30 AM Robert O’Brien (RIP) 

Sunday   5:30 PM Carmela Salinas (RIP) 

Meetings This Week: 
  

 Monday, Feb. 20th: Parish Office Closed 
 

 Tuesday, Feb. 21st: 9:30 a.m., Scripture Study 

    (Saint Joseph Room) 

   7:00 p.m., 8:30 a.m. Choir Practice 
    (McKean Church) 
  

Wednesday, Feb. 22nd: 6:30 p.m., Fearless Band Practice 

    (McKean Church) 

   7:00 p.m., Scripture Study 
    (Saint Joseph Room) 
  

Thursday, Feb. 23rd: 7:00 p.m., 10:30 Choir Practice 

    (McKean Church) 

   7:00 p.m., Outreach Meeting 
    (McKean Church) 
  

Friday, Feb. 24th: Parish Office Closed 
    

Upcoming Events: 
           

     Wednesday, March 1 – Ash Wednesday 
   Masses at 8:15 a.m., 4:15 p.m. 

   and 7:30 p.m. (McKean Church) 

Without our generous advertisers, Saint Anthony Parish 

would not have a weekly bulletin.  Thank you from the             

bottom of our hearts. 

Seventh Sunday in Ordinary Time 

February 19, 2017 
 

Be holy, for I, the LORD, your God, am holy. 
     — Leviticus 19:2b 

Sunday Stewardship 
 

Trackable Donations for:  2/12/17 = 86 

 

Stewardship - 2/12/17(includes Online Giving)...... $4,835.00 

 

YTD Stewardship......................................... $208,843.00 
 

 Due to the President’s Day Holiday, the office will  

       be closed on Monday, February 20th and will                  

       reopen on Tuesday, February 21st at 9 a.m. 

 

 Father Larry will be away on his pilgr image to the Holy 

Land until Feb. 26th.  Please keep his safe travel, and that of 

his group, in your prayers. 

Second Collection:  Central and Eastern Europe 

On Ash Wednesday, March 1st, 2017, we take up 

the Collection for the Church in Central and Eastern 

Europe.  This collection supports the Church in 

over 20 Countries, many of which are still                      

struggling to recover from the aftermath of Soviet rule.  Funds 

from this collection support pastoral care, catechesis, building             

renovations and seminary formation.  Your support restores the 

Church and builds the future in this region.  Please prayerfully 

consider how you can support this collection on March 1st, 2017.  

More information can be found at www.usccb.org/ccee 

THE HEAVIEST LOAD 
 A chip on the shoulder is the heaviest load anyone can carry. 
       —Anonymous 



          CATECHETICAL MINISTRY AND UPCOMING  PARISH EVENTS  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

eXtreme Saint Anthony Teens in Chr ist 
(Open to all High School students) 

 

No XSTATIC tonight, as it’s  

President’s Day weekend! 

We will continue with XSTATIC on February 26th! 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

Our next BLAST meeting is  

Tuesday, February 28th! 
 

  XSTATIC 

Catholic Tech Corner... 
 

We all know the things that make us happy, but       

we don’t always do them.  Lent is an opportunity               

to change that.  This year we invite you to do something            

different. 
 

Join Dynamic Catholic for Best Lent Ever, a free email             

program featuring internationally acclaimed speaker and New 

York Times bestselling author Matthew Kelly.  From Ash 

Wednesday to Easter, you’ll get short, inspirational videos from 

Matthew Kelly and personal reflections from Dynamic Catholic 

team members that will help you identify what stands between 

you and happiness…and what to do about it.  Are you ready for 

your best Lent ever? 

www.dynamiccatholic.om/bestlentever 

   New Heart New Spirit 
  It’s time for ARISE, Season 4! 

   Decide now which group best fits your weekly schedule! 

   The  6 week sessions begin the week of February 26th and conclude the week of April 2nd. 

   Please complete the registration envelope, include the $20.00 participation/book fee 

          and get ready for a faith lift! 
 

    Day       Time                            Location 

  Sunday   11:45 a.m.  Tobias Residence, Almaden 
 

  Monday     7:00 p.m.  Georgiou Residence, Almaden 
 

  Tuesday     9:30 a.m.  McKean Church 
 

  Tuesday     4:00 p.m.  McKean Church 
 

  Wednesday    7:15 p.m.  McKean Church 
 

  Thursday    7:00 p.m.  Wells Residence, Almaden 
 

  Thursday    7:00 p.m.  Votaw Residence, 10 minutes from McKean Church 
 

  Friday     6:15 a.m.  McKean Church 

DIVINE WISDOM 
 

 The Lord’s message, through Moses, was to “take no re-

venge and cherish no grudge . . . love your neighbor as your-

self” (Leviticus 19:18). We might think, “Great in theory, but not 

always realistic!”  

 Then Jesus in today’s Gospel goes even further. Take a slap 

in the face and then turn the other cheek? Treat enemies the same 

as friends? Again, we’re tempted to think that those are nice ide-

als, but not very practical in the “real world.” 

 Paul echoes Jesus when he tells the Corinthians that what 

passes for human wisdom is absurdity to God. Divine wisdom 

casts sunshine on the good and the bad, showers rain on the           

honest and the dishonest—without distinction. We must examine 

our wisdom and common sense to see how they compare to the 

wisdom of God, and make adjustments accordingly. 
     Copyright © J. S. Paluch Co., Inc. 



DIOCESAN NEWS, CATHOLIC SOCIAL TEACHING & MORE PARISH EVENTS 

 

 
 
 

 

 
 

 

If you would like to add the name of 

your loved ones to the Prayer List, 

please contact the Parish Office.  We 

will publish them here in the Bulletin 

for a month from the date of the request, 

and pass their names onto the Parish 

Prayer group.  

Thank you and God Bless! 
 

Kay Banchero, Memecio Jungel,                                         

Louella Matthews, Anita OõNeill, 

Harris Rea, Dennis Ryan, 

Josh Sanhaus, Grant Show,                    

Bill Slack, Jessica Votaw 
 

The people and families of 

those on the Prayer Request 

List would like to give a big 

òThank Youó to those who 

continuously lift them up in prayer.  

They greatly appreciate all of your 

thoughts.  The power of prayer does 

great things! 

READINGS FOR THE WEEK 
 

Monday: Sir 1:1-10;  

 Ps 93:1-2, 5;  

 Mk 9:14-29 
 

Tuesday: Sir 2:1-11;  

 Ps 37:3-4, 18-19, 27-28,  

           39-40;  

 Mk 9:30-37 
 

Wednesday: 1 Pt 5:1-4;  

 Ps 23:1-3a, 4-6;  

 Mt 16:13-19 
 

Thursday: Sir 5:1-8; 

  Ps 1:1-4, 6;  

 Mk 9:41-50 
 

Friday: Sir 6:5-17; 

  Ps 119:12, 16, 18, 27, 

              34, 35;  

 Mk 10:1-12 
  

Saturday: Sir 17:1-15;  

 Ps 103:13-18;  

 Mk 10:13-16 
 

Sunday: Is 49:14-15;  

 Ps 62:2-3, 6-9;  

 1 Cor 4:1-5;  

 Mt 6:24-34 

Introductory Rites: 
 

The Introductory Rites are 

the first parts of the Mass. 
 

  Entrance:  Together  we gather  

in song while the priest and minis-

ters process into the church. 
 

 Greeting:  We begin with the 

Sign of the Cross and a greeting 

which brings everyone together. 
 

 Penitential Act:  We acknowl- 

edge our sins and pray for God’s 

mercy. 
 

 Glory to God:  Like the angels, 

we offer praise and glory to God! 
 

 Collect:  The opening prayer  

brings individual prayers together, 

as one summary prayer. 

Married Couples:  Do 

you tune up your vehicle?  

You can’t expect your  

marriage to run year after 

year, mile after mile             

without a tune up.  A Worldwide  

Marriage Encounter Weekend is the 

best proactive “pit stop” you can give 

to your marriage.   The next Marriage 

Encounter Weekend is March 17-19, 

2017 in Mountain View.  For  more 

information, visit our website at: 

sanjosewwme.org or  contact Ken         

& Claranne at:  408-782-1413 or  

applications@sanjosewwme.org 

SAS (Saint Anthony Seniors) HAPPENINGS 
 

Lots of things going on at SAS!  From our “pay it forward” SAS Membership fund, 

we purchased two more cambros (insulated containers that keep hot foods hot) and 

two large restaurant quality kitchen pots (with strainer inserts!) for the Saint Anthony 

kitchen - much appreciated by the Pasta Night cooks (and next...Saint Patrick’s Day 

Dinner cooks!).   
 

February Luncheon:  Monday, February 20th at 11:30 a.m. - Giorgio’s Italian             

Restaurant.   Let Joanne McMillen know if you’re planning on attending 

(joanimax@sbcglobal.net) or  408-816-8677. 
 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

 Friday, March 10th at 6:45 p.m. - Stations of the Cross led by SAS, followed 
            by our March meeting. 
 

 Friday, April 21st - “Almost Famous Meatloaf Dinner” at LifeMoves, Julian 

Street Inn,  
 

 Tentative date:  Sunday, May 7th - Fortino Winery:  Tasting and Picnic Lunch 

 

All parishioners (55 and older) are welcome to join SAS, please come to a meeting            

or call an officer (Tom Victorine, Jeanne Schwab or Cheryl Buiano) for more                    

information. 

  
You Did It For Me 

 
When India’s Malaguni River floods, the 

Singh family cannot get to the nearest 

market to buy and sell food, and their 

rice fields fail, placing the family at risk 

of hunger. 
 

That’s why CRS is helping the Singh 

family prepare for flooding with new 

farming tools and techniques.  The fami-

ly is healthier - and prepared to face the 

next flood. 
 

Learn more at:   

http://www.crsricebowl.org/stories-of-

hope/week1 

MARTYRDOM 
 Live as though today you may die a 

martyr’s death. 
                    —Charles de Foucauld 



SAINT ANTHONY 

PARISH  

CATHOLIC SOCIAL          

 TEACHING COMMITTEE                         

 Quotes for Reflection 
 

“The vocation of being a “protector,” 

however, is not just something involving 

us Christians alone; it also has a prior 

dimension which is simply human,            

involving everyone.  It means protecting 

all creation, the beauty of the created 

world, as the Book of Genesis tells us 

and as Saint Francis of Assisi showed 

us.  It means respecting each of God’s 

creatures and respecting the environ-

ment in which we live. 

 Pope Francis 

Reflections from the Pastoral Associate: 

     Sometimes, it seems to me, that it is getting harder and harder to say what is  

on my heart, especially about hot button issues.  So I read more about the           

issues….but so not to offend or hurt anyone’s feelings, I try to keep my feelings to 

myself.  I was directed recently to Pope Francis and his writings about dialogue.  

He writes, “Dialogue allows people to know and understand one another’s needs.  

Above all, it is a sign of great respect, because it puts the person into a stance of 

listening, and into a condition of being receptive to the speaker’s best viewpoints.  

Secondly, dialogue is an expression of charity because, while not ignoring differ-

ences, it can help us investigate and share the common good.  Moreover, dialogue 

invites us to place ourselves before the other, seeing him or her as a gift of God, 

and as someone who calls upon us and asks to be acknowledged.”  “All forms of 

dialogue are expressions of our great need for the love of God, who reaches out to 

everyone, and places in everyone a seed of his goodness, so that it may cooperate 

in his creative work.  Dialogue breaks down the walls of division and misunder-

standings: it builds bridges of communication, and it does not allow anyone to 

isolate themselves, or withdraw into their own little world.  Do not forget:             

dialogue means listening to what the other tells me, and saying what I think, with 

kindness.  If things proceed in this way, the family, the neighborhood, the work-

place will be better.  However, if I do not allow the other to say everything that is 

in his heart, and I begin to shout – today we shout a lot – this relationship between 

us will not thrive; the relationship between husband and wife, between parents and 

children, will not thrive.  Listen, explain, with kindness; do not bark at the other, 

do not shout, but have an open heart.” 

 

Let us remember that we all need to allow others to explain themselves, which in 

turn, allows welcome and respect….for our neighbor…and ourselves. 

 

Blessings, 
 

Joann Maier 

ADA 2017 
“Proclaiming God’s Love, Together in Christ” 

 

Thank you to everyone who has already answered the request to participate in the 2017 

Annual Diocesan Appeal.  Your gift is received with great humility, thanks and grati-

tude.  The Annual Diocesan Appeal is an opportunity for our parish to educate many  

of you who may not be aware of the many ministries, programs and services available 

throughout the Diocese.  If you have any questions about ADA, or how it benefits our 

parish, please call our parish office or visit our diocesan website at www.dsj.org and 

discover the many ways you make a difference.  If you have not responded, we want 

and need your participation!  Don’t forget, if we exceed our  Diocese goal of $74,857, 

100% of the funds over that goal come back to the parish!  With a Parish goal of 

$100,000, that is a rebate of $25,143. 

   SAINT ANTHONY  

    PASTA NIGHT                  

         DINNER 
 

Thank you to all our  par ishioners, 

family and friends who attended our  

Annual Pasta Night Dinner.  We are 

grateful to all the Social Committee 

members and Parishioners who helped 

with the cooking, setting-up, decorating, 

serving the dinner, bartending, selling 

raffle and special event tickets and most 

of all...those that stayed after and helped 

clean-up and reset the church chairs.  

Without “all” of your individual help, 

this event would not be possible. 
 

Once again this year, a special thank 

you to Sam Campagna from the  

Almaden Country Inn Cafe, for           

cooking the Italian Sausage for our 

dinner. 

    Attention:  Online Giving Donors 
Those of you utilizing Parish Soft Online Giving and using a 

credit card to make your donations, please remember to update 

your account whenever you are issued a new credit card by your bank/credit company 

for what ever reason.  You will need to log on to your Parish Soft Online Giving         

Profile and update your account information.  You can access the Online Giving Site 

by using the link on our Parish Website:  www.churchstanthony.com 

If you have any other questions, please contact Tracey Nicol in the Parish Office at: 

churchstanthony@aol.com or  (408) 997-4800.  Thank you for  your  suppor t! 

    Saint Anthony  

    Parish Update 
 

Saint Anthony has a          

Parish Update that we send out via 

email.  Have you received it?  Have  

you opened it and read it?  We send it 

out twice a month.  Our Parish Update 

is an extension of our weekly Mass        

bulletin and highlights important dates/

activities/events etc., which are coming 

up within the Parish and/or Diocese. 
 

If you have an email address and are not 

receiving our Parish Update, please con-

tact Tracey Nicol in the Parish Office at 

408-997-4800 and let her know.  It’s 

possible we have an old email address 

or o email address for you on file.  We’d 

love to keep you “updated!” 


